
Update: Received from NBC Universal Labor Relations 
04/24/2020 
 

The Union received an email from NBC Universal 
Labor Relations stating that: 

“NBC freelance employees who are being paid but at 
home, will be paid an additional week beyond May1st  
through May 8th, then the pay continuation will end.”  

The Union is still working with the company on your 
behalf, but in the meantime you should file for 
unemployment benefits as soon as possible.   If you 
have any questions send your name and contact 
information to info@nabet31.org and someone will 
get back to you.   
 


